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On October 31, 2015 at approximately 11:53 A.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department received a report of a male body discovered in the New River waterway, in 
the area of the 400 block of Tarpon Terrace in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 
Detectives have identified the deceased male as Jonah Hardrick, B/M, 11/21/1963, a 
resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 
Anyone who may know this individual or his family is encouraged to contact Detective 
Jim Jaggers at 954-828-5970.  
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